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These are sure crazy times! I hope all of you and
your families and friends are well.

One positive effect from the stay­at­home order is
that none of us has any reason not to finish any
projects on the workbench. I know I will have a few
new gliders ready to go, once the glider sites are
open again.

Rancho Palos Verdes continues to keep
the city parks closed, which means Del
Cerro is unavailable for flying. There
have been no definitive dates for re­opening them.
On the bright side, the City has processed our RPV
Del Cerro badges and John will pick them up when
City Hall opens on May 18th. We will notify
members when Del Cerro is again open for flying.

Rocky Point, which is a good flying site when the
winds are westerly, and Bluff Cove are also
currently unavailable for flying. The City of Palos
Verdes Estates has closed all cliff access.

However, Entradero Park is still available for flying.
The field gate combination has
changed again. The Little League
changed the Hallison Street Entrance
(south side) lock and we currently do
not have that combination. The
baseball folks are reluctant to give it to us, since the
gate has been repeatedly left open. The Tower Street
Entrance (north side) lock is not changed. We are
being requested to use the Tower entrance and
ensure that the gate is locked after we enter and
leave. Contact a club officer if you do not have the
current combinations ­ and remember that only club
officers can distribute the combinations to club
members.

Baseball games at Entradero are suspended at this

time. There have been some small groups practicing
on the little league fields. This activity is only
occurring occasionally and usually on weekends.
Please remember to keep the gates secured and
protect the combinations.

Brian Johnson has rejoined the club and has been
flying at Entradero weekday mornings.
Attached are pictures of a couple of the
aerobatic planes he has been flying.
Please practice the appropriate social
distancing when flying at the field and

remember that it is up to every member to ensure
our field rules are followed, which will protect our
ability to continue using the facility.

The City of Torrance has requested that all meetings
at the La Romeria Community Center be suspended.
The current re­opening date is May 15th. We will
not have a meeting in May and will plan on holding
a meeting in June if the City doesn’t extend the
closure.

The AMA has requested that all AMA scheduled
events be cancelled at this time. I am
not aware of any modeling events
being held in California over the next
month or two.

If you haven’t renewed your membership for the
current year please do so. You can always get the
membership package from our website.

Once again, I hope everyone is doing well. I have
not heard of any of our PSF members having
contracted the virus. It would be great if it stays that
way.

All the best,
Jeff

May 2020

Next Meeting

No meeting in May

Upcoming Fun­Flys

Del Cerro Site Closed
Entradero None

http://www.peninsulasilentflyers.com/content/current-membership-package
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Brian Johnson's Latest Models at Entradero Park

Stay safe everyone!




